
       

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

We are delighted to confirm Elite are now in a position to deliver after school clubs again and will be 

running these clubs whilst maintaining bubbles for the children following all necessary Covid 

guidelines. We have also carried out a full risk assessment for the school. The information below 

outlines further details regarding the after-school club at your school for Term 4. 

  

Multi-Sports  → Every Thursday starting March 18th – April 1st 

Years 3 & 4 (only) - 3:30pm – 4:30pm - £10.50 (3 weeks) 

Multi-Sports  → Every Friday starting March 19th – March 26th  

Years 5 & 6 (only) - 3:30pm – 4:30pm - £7.00 (2 weeks) 

 

Clubs will run weekly throughout the year with an emphasis on enjoyment, engagement and skill 

development with a variety of fun sporting games and activities. We also feel it is really important to 

highlight the achievements of all participants, so they are rewarded weekly for good behaviour, 

sportsmanship and effort with a Player of the Week medal.  

Please be aware if this is a fee paying club we do not accept cash or cheque payments so please visit 

our website to book your place. If you do not book online please do not send your children to our course as 

it is most likely we are fully booked. 

(www.elite-coaching-uk.co.uk/book-online) 

It is recommended that you book as soon as possible to avoid disappointment; online bookings will be 

available on Wednesday 3rd March. 

If you have no means of paying online please contact the Elite team to arrange payment as our coaches 

will not take cash or cheques from parents at schools.  

Children attending clubs must bring appropriate clothing and equipment. Those attending football club must 

at the very least bring shin pads, and it is recommended that children bring both football boots and suitable 

trainers. Parents should be aware that Elite coaches will not allow players without shin-pads or appropriate 

footwear to participate.   

Elite are also running a fun and exciting Easter Half-Term course at the Three Hills Sports Park and 

Sibertswold Primary School. There will be activities such as Dodgeball, Bikes/Scooter, Gym/Dance 

however unfortunately our popular Inflatables course won’t be available. Just go to our website for more 

information www.elite-coaching-uk.co.uk/holiday-club-bookings 

Lastly,  we’d like to take this opportunity to thank Mrs Moss & everyone at Eastry Primary School 

for supporting Elite throughout this tough time. We are very proud to work with such a wonderful 

school. 

     Yours in sport,   
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